
Dear Tara, 
 
I hope you’re doing well. I wanted to take a moment to sincerely thank you for providing 
such valuable information about the DTE assistance program. Your guidance was 
incredibly helpful, and I now have a much better understanding of the resources available. 
 
I truly appreciate the time and effort you took to help me navigate the program. Your 
support has made a real difference, and I’m grateful for your generosity in sharing your 
knowledge. 
 
Thank you once again for your assistance! 
 
Warm regards, 
Linda A. 
 
 


